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This  week at  The Br idge  
 

Sunday 11th September  9.00am 

10.30am 

10.30am 

6.00pm 

Holy Communion - Rev. Glenn Reading 

Morning Worship—Rev Ruth Wilson 

Café Church  in the Memorial Hall  

Family Worship -Rev Glenn Reading  and 

Terry Bill 

Tuesday 13th September 6.30pm Girls Brigade in the memorial hall 

Wed  14th September 9.30am 

7.45pm 

Holy Communion 

Everywoman’s Circle      CUBA  

Pauline and Graham Bishop 

Friday 15th September 6.30pm Boys Brigade in the memorial hall 

Sunday 18th September  9.00am 

10.30am 

10.30am 
 

Morning Worship—Rev Ruth Wilson 

Holy Communion - Rev. Julia Pellett 

Messy Café Church  in the Memorial Hall  
 

 

www.thebridgeredditch.co.uk 

Please give any items for inclusion in this weekly news-sheet by Wednesday of each 
week, to Matthew Bailey or Roger Ling  

or send them via email to: bailey_matt@btinternet.com and roger.j.ling@virginmedia.com 

Music for 11 September 2016     
Organ  Prelude in E      Stanford 
  Legend      Eldridge 
 
Hymn  Christ is made the sure foundation  677        Singing the Faith 
  What shall I do my God to love  516 
  When we are living, we are in the Lord 485 
  There are no strangers to God’s love 716 
  And can it be     345 
   
Organ  Festival March     Warren 

A warm welcome to our services today  

especially if  this is your first visit to The Bridge. 

Rev Glenn Reading  Tel: 01527 894436 / 0796 4282278 
Rev Ruth Wilson  Tel: 01527  541885  

TIME FOR PRAYER 
 

An informal prayer meeting will be held  on Tuesday 13th September 

 at 10.30am  at 104 Malvern Road, the home of Pam Mills. 

Everyone is welcome to come to this gathering to pray for the work of 

the church and other needs. 

Let us then approach the throne of grace with confidence, so 
that we may receive mercy and find grace to help us in our 

time of need.      Hebrews 4 v 16 

WELCOME 

11th September  2016 

TEAMS4U SHOE BOX APPEAL 
 

Items for Sunday 18th September 
 

Soft toys, games, puzzles, small musical instruments, toy 
vehicles, small rubber balls/inflatable , and sweets.  

 
Please put them in the box provided in church. 



Bible Study   
On 25th September in the evening at 6.pm The Bridge Church will be 
starting a bible study which will replace the existing Sunday evening 
service. 
 

The aim of the Bible study is to allow the Church Family to gather 
together and read and discuss a passage of scripture in more detail than 
can be done in a normal service. The passage for Study in September will 
be Hebrews 4. 8-16 if you want to look at the passage before hand. 
 

You are warmly invited to come along and to encourage others in this 
new opportunity to explore what scripture is saying in todayôs world 
 

The format will be reading the passage of scripture together then 
breaking into groups of 5 or so to discuss it. Copies of the passage will be 
provided along with pointers for discussion if needed.  
There will also be simple refreshments on offer 
Thank you  Glenn and Ruth 

                     Traidcraft Autumn 2016 Catalogue 
 

      Our Autumn catalogue is here and it's full of the best of fair  
      trade gifts, fashion and food.  Why not come and have a look  

      after Church or take one home to browse? It's packed with 
      inspiring ideas for Christmas presents and we have the full 

      range of beautiful Christmas cards in stock on our Fairtrade  
      stall in the Hall 

 

      Anything from the catalogue can be ordered and don't  
      forget that Traidcraft sales provide an income for our church. 

.ƻȅǎΩ .ǊƛƎŀŘŜ 
  

Our BB Company will be holding a thanksgiving service to recognise all 
the retiring captain Andy Kimberley has done for the company. 
It will be at 6.45pm on Friday 16th September. 
 

Members of the congregation are welcome 

 
Terry Westbury 

  
Terry Westbury, who was a regular member and attender at The 
Bridge until he went into care died on 25th August. He will be well 
remembered for his passion for photography. He took pictures at 
many church events including the latest choir photograph in the 
vestry. 
  
His funeral service will be held in church on Tuesday 20th Sep-
tember at 12.30 pm followed by committal at Redditch Crematori-
um. 

 
Joan Witherington Perkins  would like to thank all her friends for the 
birthday wishes and gifts she received on her 90th Birthday. 

http://6.pm/

